
Assessor’s visit 

In May 2019,  Mr. Raniero Chelli from UNIMED, has visited the University of 

Balamand to assess the created and installed EU project design and management 

unit at the University of Balamand. The EU unit was set-up according to the 

Activity T3.1 as outlined in the second development phase (Work Package 3).  Its 

assessment is performed in the framework of the Activity T4.4 entitled 

"Assessment of EU project design and management units". Mr. Chelli has met the 

head of the Unit, the Acting Provost Dr. Georges Bahr, and its members. He spent 

the 29th and 30th of May 2019 assessing its operations. The objective is to evaluate 

the unit and to provide the UOB team valuable feedback for improvement purposes 

as well as to perform and implement any required corrective measures.  In this 

context, Mr.  Chelli will prepare a report which will be submitted to the EuNIT 

steering committee.  

 

 


